
Field Trip for the Lower 
Dolores Plan Working 
Group
May 18, 2009 
Bradfield Bridge to the Pumps



A special thanks to Carolyn Dunmire and each of the boat captains for making 
this trip happen including Jim, Tom, Rick, Shanti, Steff, Leslie, Duane, Bryan and 
Sam. Plus, thanks to Rick Gersch, Kathy Sherer, Chuck Wanner and John Norton 
for helping too.  



Getting organized to start the trip…













Breaking for lunch…







Back on the river & into the red rocks 











It was a fun day!  


